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Merry Christmas and Merry Christmas and   
Happy New YearHappy New Year  

From everyone at Fleet Town CouncilFrom everyone at Fleet Town Council  
 Lighting up Fleet 

Fleet Town Council Offices Closing Dates 
 
Fleet Town Council will be closed during Christmas and 
New Year from Wednesday 24

th
 December  and   opening 

again on Monday 5th January 2015. 
If you have any urgent enquiries during this time please 
contact The Harlington on    01252 811009.  

A few dates for your  diary… 

 

     

Fleet wouldn't be Fleet without the large Christmas Tree 
at the front of Ghurkhas Square and the festive lights 
along Fleet Road.    

Fleet Town Council has once again provided all the 
Christmas lights in the town and Gurkha Square.  The  
wonderful Christmas Tree, which takes pride of place in 
Gurkha Square, has been made possible with the help of 
some very community orientated businesses and this 
year, Fleet Town Council has added more festive cheer         
to the town by lighting up another tree along Fleet Road 
and  installing five cross street  decorations.  

Says Cllr Bob Schofield, Chairman of Fleet Town Council,   

“The Town Council  gives its special thanks to Natta Homes for sponsoring the magnificent                

Christmas Tree, Cedardale Arboricultural Specialists for their professional service                     

installing the tree, Hart District Council for allowing the tree to be given pride of place in the 

Gurkha Square Car Park, Festive Lighting for installing  the decorative illuminations, and 

last but not least W C Baker Limited for their invaluable help .  Fleet just  wouldn’t be the 

same  without the Christmas Tree in Gurkha Square” 

Don’t forget to buy your Cinderella Pantomime tickets                                            

Call 01252 811009 OR buy online at www.theharlington.co.uk 

Cinderella—10th Dec to 1st Jan 2015 

NYE Cinderella Pizza Party—31st Dec 2014 

Annual Residents’  Meeting  -  31st March 2015  

Fleet Half Marathon  -  22nd March 2015 

The new Spring/Summer  Harlington brochure is now available!!! 
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